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VOLUNTARY CONTINUATION OF QUARTERLY REPORTING: 

CHAMPIONING TRANSPARENCY STANDARDS 
 
 
   
The Board of Directors of iFAST Corporation Ltd. (“iFAST Corp” or together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) would like to inform its shareholders that it has decided to continue releasing its 
quarterly financial statements on a voluntary basis, following the same information requirements 
in accordance with the relevant SGX listing rules. 

In view of the new risk-based approach to quarterly reporting of financial statements by the 
Singapore Exchange Regulation (SGX RegCo) which came into effect on 7 February 2020, only 
companies in the list of issuers published by SGX RegCo are required to perform quarterly 
reporting. Although iFAST Corp is not among the companies selected by SGX RegCo to 
continue doing quarterly reporting, the Group has opted to continue disclosing its quarterly 
financial statements on a voluntary basis. 

iFAST Corp believes transparency is key in giving investors the information they need to know 
more about the Company, its goals and vision, in a clear and timely manner, and has therefore 
decided to continue leading the way in maintaining high standards of corporate governance 
through the continuation of its quarterly reporting. 

The Group will be reporting its financial statements for the first quarter of 2020 ending 31 March 
2020 in April 2020.  
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